
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

31st January 2025 

Non-School Uniform Fundraising Event 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Friday, 14th February, we are inviting all pupils at St Thomas More to take part in a non-school uniform day to 

support a meaningful cause. 

 

To participate, pupils are asked to bring a £1 donation. All funds raised will help cover those pupils who have 

volunteered to join the Diocesan Lourdes Pilgrimage in July 2025. During the pilgrimage, they will provide care and 

support for sick and terminally ill members of our diocese. 

 

We hope to make this opportunity available to our pupils every year, allowing them to take part in this invaluable 

experience of service and compassion. 

 

Thank you for your generosity and support. 

 

Emily, Yvie, and Leon 

Members of the Student Council 

 

 


